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The most basic duty of the government is to represent the people, so it should be as 

easy as possible for the people to make their voices heard. In that spirit, the people 

of Oregon made their voices heard in a referendum in 1998 which made mail-in 

voting the default. If you want to overturn the will of the people, you should ask the 

people in another referendum. 


